Subject: Radio Heatherwood Presenters Newsletters

From: "Secretary" < Secretary@radioheatherwood >

Date: 14/04/2006, 07:07

To: Radio Staff



The Radio Heatherwood staff newsletters took many styles and methods of production during its publications.

We have recreated an issue distributed by email to radio staff and also posted on the staff noticeboard.

This newsletter originally published as above date.

The only changes made to these emails have been the removal of personal phone numbers and email addresses.

Background Story to Email:-

Newsletter Extra April 2006

PJ Davidson-Smith Former Secretary

All content is copyrighted

No Unauthorised Publication Without Written Consent

©facebook.com/PJProductions.AudioImageandVideoArchive

Subject: Newsletter Extra April 2006 "Secretary" <Secretary@radioheatherwood > From:

Date: 14/04/2006, 07:07

To: Radio Staff

Hi Guys

Couple of important messages for you.

Thursdays

Thursday 20th April will see the launch of Thursdays for the first regular evenings broadcast from Radio Heatherwood's current studio. The last regular Thursday evenings was back in 2000. This is great news and I hope you will wish Katie and the team well.

Barrier Nursing

I noticed last week whilst on ward rounds some of the side rooms on ward 10 and ward 16 although not having the box on the door with the gloves their was still a small sign which when you read it said you must put a gown on etc. Please be very careful not to move into these rooms to collect requests, you incur the roth of the ward staff.. If you are unsure stand at the door and ask them for a request. If you need to tune them in check with a member of staff before entering the room.

Personal Details.

I would remind everyone that if you change your telephone numbers address change cars etc you should email me the details. I don't have crystal ball and know that you have changed any of these unless you tell me.

Email

When you all started I did advise you that when I send anything out to you if there was an attachment and I haven't mentioned it, you should delete it. I apply this rule to all my incoming mail. The information held on this computer contains all the web site builds all the personal info for the whole league plus other info. I cannot afford for this to be corrupted, so this is firewalled and anti virus. If you send me attachments with jokes zip files etc and you haven't warned me it will be deleted without even being opened.

Wedding Bells

Radio Heatherwood's marriage services have been at work and the good news is Sarah Foot and James have got engaged. Their eye's met over a pair of hot turntables and the rest is not for publication. Luvvly Jubbly.



Patients Name

Every once in awhile you may come across a patient with a name which might lend itself to being ridiculed in some way. IE Mary seems straight forward but for those who might say oh' "is that Mary from the dairy". To the individual she may have heard that for a thousand times before and has heard all the gags before. Please do not ridicule even in jest a patients name.

Happy Easter That's all

Regards
Peter J Davidson-Smith
Radio Heatherwood & League of Friends
Heatherwood Hospital Ascot Berks.
www.lof-heatherwood.org.uk
www.radioheatherwood.org.uk

This electronic message contains information from League of Friends (Inc Radio Heatherwood) of Heatherwood Hospital which may be privileged or

confidential. The information is intended to be for the use of the individual(s) or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of this information is prohibited. If you have received this electronic message in error, please notify us by telephone or email (to the numbers or address above) immediately.

All content is copyrighted

No Unauthorised Publication Without Written Consent

©facebook.com/PJProductions.AudioImageandVideoArchive/